
 

June 14, 2022 

 

Corning Healthcare District                                                          
Board of Directors 

 

Directors, 

My name is Patricia Hunn and I was appointed to the Corning Healthcare District’s 
Board of Directors in July of 2020.  On April 5, 2022, I submitted my resignation 
from the Board due to my relocation outside of the district. As my circumstances 
have changed and I am returning to Corning permanently, I would like to 
withdraw my resignation. 

Please consider my request for reinstatement to the Board of the Corning 
Healthcare District. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Patricia Hunn 


